10658 Winterhawk
Boise, Idaho 83709

June 24, 1981

Minidoka Irrigation District
100 West 050 South
Rupert, Idaho 83350

Gentlemen:

I have just learned that your organization, after further study and
consideration, has decided that the 1980 Idaho legislative bill to
reduce the dissolved oxygen standard in the states water below dams
and reservoirs from 6ppm to Sppm was a mistake. On behalf of the
many members of The Idaho Chapter, I want to thank you for taking
this position.

It seems that our environment and quality of life here in Idaho is
assaulted continually and from all sides. Enlightened action on your

part is certainly appreciated.
Thank you.
9}3/—
James F. Gore
President, Idaho Chapter
cc: ICL (Pat Ford)
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